
Performance Evaluations for Adjunct Faculty  
 

Adjunct faculty should expect an observation visit to their classroom from their 

Department Chairperson or Program Coordinator, particularly during their first 

semester at the College. The evaluation reports and observations are used to help 

ensure and strengthen the classroom experience at NCC for both students and 

faculty. For further information, faculty should refer to the current Collective 

Bargaining Agreement for Adjunct Faculty.  

 


